’ UNITED STATES
e ’; NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
_ff;‘ 3 WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

: ".{ﬁf Janv~ry 11, 1979
'™ PTELIC DOCUMENT ROV
Marshall E. Miller, Esq., Chairman Dr. Enmech A. Luebke
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 Washington, D.C. 20555
Dr. Paul W. Purdom
245 Gulph Hills Road
Radnor, Pennsylvania 19037
In the Matter of
Wisconsin Electric Power Company
(Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2)
Docket Nos. 50-26€ and 50-301
Amendment to License Nos. DPR-24 and DPR-27
(Increase Spent Fuel Storage Capacity)
Gentlemen:

Copies of NUREG/CR-N4N0D, "Risk Assessment Review Groun Report to the U.S.
Nuclear Requlatory Commission” (the "Lewis Committee Report"), have been
furnished directly to the Licensino and Appeal Board Panels for the use

of the members of this Board. Under cover of copies of this letter, the
NRC Staff is enclosing cooies of the Lewis Committee Report for the infor-
mation of the parties to this proceeding. Tie Commission is presently

in the process of developing a policy statement concerning the report.

Sincerely,

Loty 78l

Charles A. Barth
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As Stated
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Dr. Emmeth A. Luebke George F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Dr. Paul W. Purdom Bruce W. Churchill, Esq.
Atomic Safety and Licensing Mary Lou Jacobi

Board Panel

Atomic Safety and Licensing
Appeal Board

Docketing and Servic Section

79012300(3



